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Dear Commissioner 

Serena Wilson PSM 
Deputy Secretary 

On behalf of the Department of Social Services, I would like to present our submission 
in response to the Productivity Commission's Issues Paper: Reforms to Human 
Services. 

The Department looks forward to working with the Productivity Commission in further 
developing recommendations to improve wellbeing outcomes for Australian people, 
families ·and communities. 

If you have any further questions regarding this submission please contact 
Dr Tim Reddel, Group Manager, Policy Office  

Yours sincerely 

Serena Wilson 

February 2017 
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